
SPRING, just do your thing! 
Stay close to people who feel like sunshine! 

Family Dinner Night 

It was another wonderful time at Family Dinner 
Night last week! Thank you to Cheryl Moscato for 
planning this fun event at 423 Main! 

STEM Day 

Our first graders and their grandparents loved 
STEM day last week. The theme was Propulsion 
Power where they made stomp rockets and 
mousetrap cars. A fun day was had by all! Thank 
you to our awesome STEM leaders, John and Cindy 
Casey, Amy Ryczko, Bob and Pat Gervason, Joe and 
Jo Nazione, and Michael Chopp. We truly appreciate 
your year-long planning to make these days so 
special for the students. 
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Quick Links 
  About Us                                    
Volunteer                                                                 

Events                                             
Contact Us 

Next PTG Membership 
Meeting 

5/14/24 - 9:00 am - South Campus 
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FAMILY DINNER NIGHT

STEM DAY

MOTHERS’ DINNER

STAFF APPRECIATION

5 WILDCAT GAMES 2024

https://www.holyfam.org/hfrsptg/about-us.cfm
https://www.holyfam.org/hfrsptg/volunteer.cfm
https://www.holyfam.org/hfrsptg/events.cfm
mailto:hfrsptgpres@gmail.com


Mothers’ Dinner & Fashion Show 

Thursday, May 9 

The 41st Annual Mothers’ Dinner & Fashion Show: 
“MAMMA MIA!” is less than two weeks away! Ticket 
sales and Momento sales have now closed. Please 
consider volunteering for this beautiful event. We 
need your help to make the night a success. Use this 
link to sign up.   
HFRS Parents: Mothers' Dinner & Fashion Show 
(signupgenius.com) 

Staff Appreciation 

Teacher Appreciation Week is the week of May 6th. 
The PTG Staff Appreciation Committee is planning 
on holding our annual “Staff Appreciation Week” 
during the same time. We are still working on the 
fine details, but it will typically be a special “treat” 
for all staff daily. The theme will be, “Thank you for 
helping us bloom!” 

2024Wildcat Games 

North Campus: June 5 
South Campus: June 6 

Get ready to have "Fun in the Sun" at the 2024 
Wildcat Games! Volunteer links will be live at 5:00 
P.M. today. Volunteers will be sent a t-shirt link for 
purchase and only those who are signed up will be 
allowed entry. Please note that parents are only 
allowed to coach in their own child's classroom. 

North Campus Volunteer Sign Up: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/
10C084CA9AC2AA4FA7-49207213-wildcat#/ 

South Campus Volunteer Sign Up: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/
10C084CA9AC2AA4FA7-49207212-wildcat#/ 
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PTG Executive Board 

Presidents:                                     
Lauren Kochenderfer   

Kristen Baradihi       
Vice Presidents:                                      

Tricia Dennis  
Chelsea George 

  Secretary:  
Suzanne Bilodeau                               

Treasurer:                                                    
Dena Premo

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C084CA9AC2AA4FA7-48647460-mothers?useFullSite=true#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C084CA9AC2AA4FA7-48647460-mothers?useFullSite=true#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C084CA9AC2AA4FA7-49207213-wildcat#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C084CA9AC2AA4FA7-49207213-wildcat#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C084CA9AC2AA4FA7-49207212-wildcat#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C084CA9AC2AA4FA7-49207212-wildcat#/
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